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Helping animals by promoting legal standards forbidding cruelty. 

October 22, 2024 
 

Yadira Caraveo for Congress 
P.O. Box 953                                                                                                                                           
Eastlake, CO 80614 
Dear Representative Caraveo, 
 
On behalf of Animal Wellness Action (AWA), a national policy and political organization dedicated to 
advancing and enhancing legal protections for animals, we are pleased to endorse your campaign for 
Congress. Your leadership and advocacy on animal welfare issues during the 118th Congress have shown 
your steadfast commitment to protecting animals and promoting more humane policies. We are proud to 
support you in your re-election efforts. 

Your co-sponsorships of the SAFE Act (halting export of live horses for slaughter), Greyhound Protection 
Act, Puppy Protection Act, and the Prevent All Soring Tactics (PAST) Act demonstrate your dedication 
to addressing critical issues in the animal protection sphere.  

We especially commend your leadership in co-sponsoring the FIGHT Act, a top priority for Animal 
Wellness Action. As this important legislation moves through the Agriculture Committee, your continued 
advocacy will be crucial in ending the barbaric practices of dogfighting and cockfighting. As a member of 
the Agriculture Committee, your role in shaping future legislation, including the upcoming Farm Bill, will 
be instrumental in ensuring that animal welfare remains a priority in federal policy. 

We appreciated the opportunity for dialogue with you and we look forward to working with you 
in the post-election period in 2024 and in the 119th Congress. Respect for American democracy and 
the humane treatment of animals are fundamental values that must be preserved and protected. How we 
treat animals reflects our core values and decency as a society. AWA recognizes that cruelty toward 
animals is often linked with other antisocial behaviors that jeopardize the safety of our communities. 

We are grateful for your continued support of animal welfare, and we proudly endorse your campaign for 
Congress. Please feel free to reach out to Wayne Pacelle at wayne@animalwellnessaction.org or (202) 
420-0446 with any questions. We look forward to continuing our work together to advance animal 
welfare in the 119th Congress. 

Sincerely, 

 
Wayne Pacelle 
President 
Animal Wellness Action 


